

Dear Golfers and Sponsors,

We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your incredible support and participation in the Disabled Patriot Fund Golf Outing. Your generosity and dedication have made this event a tremendous success, and we are truly grateful.

Your commitment to assisting disabled veterans through this worthy cause is truly inspiring. With your contributions, we are able to provide vital support and resources to those who have sacrificed so much for our freedom. Your involvement has a profound impact on the lives of these brave individuals and their families.

We are humbled by your unwavering support and the enthusiasm you brought to the golf outing. Your presence on the course, along with your generous donations, has helped us raise essential funds that will directly benefit disabled veterans in need.

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support. Together, we are making a difference in the lives of disabled veterans, and we are truly grateful for your partnership.

With heartfelt thanks, we are offering you a chance to reserve your spot at next year's outing at this year's pricing.

The Board of Directors, Disabled Patriot Fund